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We see a significant number of patients that would benefit from dry needling, and we 

have clinicians certified in this skill but have to send patients to Idaho or Washington 

for this service and many cannot afford the mileage or commute over winter road 

conditions.  We also see many patients needing durable medical equipment to 

improve safe functional mobility in a rural setting but are living on a very limited 

income.  So please support this measure to improve health care in our state and 

especially in rural areas such as ours. 


